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I am a physician and mother of 3 school aged children. I am writing to urge the 
committee to amend LD 2224 so that ALL gun sales are subject to a background 
check. Allowing loopholes that can put guns in the hands of those with a history of 
violence places Mainers at continued risk. I am also asking that an Extreme Risk 
Protection order be added to this act so that firearms can be temporarily removed 
from individuals who are a danger to themselves or others without requiring a mental 
health assessment. 


